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23rd September 2021 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
On Monday 11th October 2021, we will be celebrating Harvest Festival in school. At 
this time we are thinking of others and about sharing food gifts with other people. 
Please could you donate tins, packets etc and send them into school with your child 
no later than Friday 8th October 2021.  
 
Boxes will be in each classroom for your donations. 
  
Please only send food, in tins or packets that will not perish.  
  
Any food collected will be distributed to the Food Bank at Chadderton Community 
Church on Garforth Street, who help people in crisis. Please visit their website for 
more information: 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
 
Mrs. N. Morgan 
Deputy Headteacher 
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